
From: DANIEL JO BECK
To: Alex Eidam
Subject: River View Subdivision
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 2:29:20 PM

Greetings –
I am a homeowner in the Carter Court senior subdivision next to the proposed River View
Subdivision.   I received the notification  to start the process of this development and I just started
reviewing some of the paperwork (which is a bit technical for me) but I just would like to clarify
something:   does a two-unit townhouse mean two properties that are joined by a common wall
serving two households?  So, 19 units means 38 homes? 
I have no doubt I will be asking for other information as well, but this is what I would like to clarify to
begin with.  I appreciate your assistance in advance!
 
Best,
 
Jo Beck
605 Carter Court
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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